
COVID–19 Response

San Bernardino County is committed to championing your success and providing resources to 
ensure a SAFE RETURN and a STRONG RETURN to school. The San Bernardino County Department of Public Health refers 
to the state standards and does not apply more restrictive guidance.

Public Health resources include:

 �A Site Walk-Through Team: Upon request by school 
leadership, a team of public health employees will 
travel to specific schools to provide recommendations 
in COVID-19 Outbreak Prevention and Post-Outbreak 
Safety Recommendations. To request a COVID-19 
Prevention Walk-Through Team, please email: 
SAFEschoolsSBC@dph.sbcounty.gov

 �COVID-19 Prevention and Awareness Workshop 
Materials: The Department of Public Health will provide 
educational materials for schools to lead staff, student, 
or parent education workshops or send a Health 
Ambassador to present the information. To request a 
COVID-19 Health Ambassador Team at your school event, 
please email: CommunityEvents@dph.sbcounty.gov 

 �Contact Tracing: San Bernardino County’s 
Department of Public Health has a robust team of 
individuals trained and ready to assist schools to 
confirm positive cases and potentially exposed 
individuals and to provide expert knowledge of recent 
CDC guidance. For questions specific to San 
Bernardino County school outbreaks or to request 
support, please email: SRT@dph.sbcounty.gov

 �County COVID-19 Testing: To review most current 
locations, please visit: www.sbcovid19.com/testing

 �San Bernardino County Behavioral Health 
Resources: Staff or students can call to speak with 
specially trained staff who can listen and provide 
support and behavioral health resources from 7 a.m. 
to 10 p.m. daily. Call 909.421.9233 | Text 909.420.0560 

If you have a question specific to San Bernardino County or to request support,  
please email: SAFEschoolsSBC@dph.sbcounty.gov


